
 
 

Scholarship Application from Pilot Club of CSRA 

 

 

The Georgia District of the Pilot Club is offering a scholarship for a graduating senior who have 

contributed outstanding service to the community. I am requesting your assistance in 

distributing this application to the appropriate personnel at the high schools.  

 

Please note that the deadline for Submission is January 19. The application also requires the 

local Pilot Club’s endorsement so please contact Mrs. Elizabeth 

Copeland mcnair.copeland@comcast.net as soon as you have any applications. I am happy to 

assist in any way.  

 

Our local Pilot members will interview the applicants and select one candidate to submit to the 

Georgia District Pilot Club. We must submit the forms by February 1. 2019.  

 

Completed forms need to be received by January 19, 2019. The address is: Pilot Club of CSRA, 

4607 Millhaven Rd, Augusta, GA 30907 

 

Let me know you email address, so I can send you the complete application. Thank you for your 

assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Copeland 

Pilot Club of CSRA 

706-495-2002 
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